URGENT! Ambassador Coordinator Needed for Brazil 2023

The FFFS journey to Brazil to visit the cities of Brasilia and Nova Lima is set for next April. It will be here almost before you can say Hola! so it's time to start making plans for our first international trip since the pandemic. That means we are now in need of an Ambassador Coordinator. The good news for whoever takes on this leadership role is that part of the airline fare will be reimbursed depending on the number of Ambassadors going.

Are you interested in going to Brazil as an Ambassador? Please contact Gretchen Worth to let her know of your interest and complete the Ambassador Application.  See link below for the application.

